PALOMARES FALL FESTIVAL AND HALLOWEEN PARADE


The flier for the Fall Festival and Halloween Parade should appear in both the Palomares Post-It and PPTC newsletter at least 3 weeks prior to event and then 1 week prior to event. Fliers, signs should be posted around the campus as well.


Donations should be collected daily from the office by the event coordinator. A meeting should be held at least 2 weeks prior to the event with the event coordinator and the room parents of each class. Each grade’s room parent(s) is asked to organize and staff 3a game or activity on the day of the event. A group order from Oriental Trading is put together to supplement the donations received. Each grade is allotted $25.00 as their budget. (See the letter to the room parents which was handed out at the meeting) Check the storage shed for left over prizes from the previous year. 


Set-up by the room parents began at 11:45am the day of the event. At 12:30pm, after lunch, the children start the Halloween parade by walking in a circle on the blacktop while the Halloween music is played. After about 10-15 minutes, they are free to partake of the games and activities until about 1:30PM or so.

Should have a cooler of iced water with cups available for the children and adults if it is a hot afternoon. 

